March 22, 2013

Edgewater Plaza Unit Owners
RE: Edgewater Plaza Group Mediacom Cable TV Service Changeover Update #3

Dear Unit Owners:

The Mediacom Cable TV Service changeover is progressing as scheduled. Mediacom technicians have
been on-site for the past four days updating the coax cable infrastructure (replacing cable's that feed
the service to the buildings, and replacing any/all cable splitters and connections throughout the
buildings and individual units). They are also testing the connections within each unit to ensure that
there is a successful digital/high definition signal, and replacing any equipment
(cables/splitters/connections) required for a successful signal. The result of doing this should lead to a
more stable service provided by Mediacom, and we may experience a better picture quality, especially
as it pertains to high definition TV’s.

We are still on-schedule for an early April cutover to the new service. As always, please check the
Edgewater Plaza website often for updates (link below):

http://edgewaterplazacondo.com/

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact a Board member for further clarification.
Thank You,

The Edgewater Plaza Board of Directors



